Bangladesh Embassy
Manila

No. 19.01.6301.103.18.029.19 Date: 15 July 2024

Office Circular

The Embassy of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh in Manila will remain closed
on 16 July 2024 (Tuesday) on the occasion of Muhatram (Ashura).

(Sayniga Razzaki)
Counsellor & Head of Chancery

Distribution:

1. All officials of the Mission.

2. All members of the staff of the Mission
3. Notice Board

4. Embassy’s Facebook Page



